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I am really disappointed with the animal welfare laws in NSW. 

I believe it is time to strengthen the penalties for animal abuse. 

 

Greyhound racing in particular is going backwards ,too many dogs being killed on 

on the tracks with no follow up on their deaths . 

 

Please increase all laws and sentences dor animal abuse 


